
Attorney Judnic and Witecha,  
Thank you for the update. 
I have a response to the letters from the Clerk Barbara Koch. 
 
On November 3, 2021 She sent a letter of Sufficiency. 
 
On November 26, 2021 She sent a Letter of Insufficiency which I believe she was told 
was not proper because of her first letter. (I believe that the information in her letter 
dated 11/26/2021 goes along with the information I provided to show that the signatures 
on the petition are not valid.) 
 
On November 29, 2021 she creates a new letter but in looking at the information she 
provides on the second page that she states "I have no doubt the people signed the 
recall paperwork and submitted a written sworn statement stating that someone other 
than the petitioner offered them the paperwork is valid." 
 
I Gary A. Mertig go back to the petition that clearly states that "the petitioner 
personally circulated the recall petition and personally obtained each of the 
signatures on this paper" 
I maintain that enough signatures on the petitions are invalid and request that this 
information be part of the review.  
Thank you for your time and I appreciate the work your commission does. I am available 
to be at any meeting in person if so requested. 
 
Thank you 
Gary A. Mertig 
 


